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From The Director’s Desk, 
 
 Leaves are changing, air is crisp, and fall has officially fell and before we know it 
that chubby little turkey will be making his entrance. 
 
 Our recent fundraising events went very well having made $100 at Red Barn Farm, 
$250 at Fall Fest and a whopping $3,000 at our designer bag and basket BINGO.  We 
couldn’t have been so successful without all the volunteer hours you put in and definitely 
not without the community’s support.  
 
 We will be having a Veterans Day program on Thursday November 7th. New Song 
will be performing for the event and there will be a luncheon served afterwards.  If you or 
someone you know is a veteran, please attend. 
 

We unfortunately had to cancel the October breakfast so let’s make Novembers the 
best yet.  Tell your friends and family to come visit us and to bring a friend when they do 
so we can make it an all-time high community participation event.  
 
 Unfortunately, as many of you know, Louise is retiring in December, so we are in 
the process of trying to find a replacement.  If you or someone you know would be 
interested in the job, please have them reach out to me for information and to fill out an 
application. 

 
 
 

Warm wishes, 
         
         Erin   
 
Welcome New Members: 
 
Lary Shultz 
Patricia Shultz 
Judith Kraus 
Robin Wigley 
Walter Wigley 
Brenna Chalk 
Zane Roberts 
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